
August 8, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Richard Trask 

35 Centere Street 

Danvers, MA 01923 

 

Dear Mr. Trask: 

 

Thank you for your note.  I have enclosed Beverly Oliver’s testimony from the Review Board 

hearing held in Dallas on November 18, 1994. 

 

I’ll call you soon to catch up. 

 

As always, it was nice to hear from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosure 


